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WELCOME 
 

Welcome back to all our students 
and families. I hope everyone 
enjoyed a relaxing break from 
school routines.  

Next week we have a half day 
public holiday and Week 3 is 
Education Week which is a state-
wide, annual event to celebrate 
public education in NSW. The 
week highlights the achievements 
of public education and local 
schools, putting the spotlight on 
our students, our educators and 
the communities that support them. 

Our highlight for this week will be 
Open classrooms from 9:30 -
10:30am followed by a special 
High Tea. This will take place on 
Thursday 9

th
 August. Everyone is 

most welcome.  

I have attached this term’s 
calendar to this week’s newsletter 
for your information. Please add 
new events as they arise. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

COFFS HARBOUR 

DISTRICT  ATHLETICS 

Coffs Harbour District Carnival is 
on 8 August, notes will be going 
home this week to students who 
were successful in making it 
through. 

 

HALF DAY PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 

 2
nd

 AUGUST 2018, COFFS 
HARBOUR  CUP. 

A local half-day public holiday has 
been gazetted for Thursday 2nd 
August. As such, our students will 
be dismissed at 12:00 midday. 

The Beaumont Bus Service 
(Tammy’s bus) this year is running 
as per normal morning route with 
no midday pick up.  

Busways Bus Service (town bus) is 
running as per normal morning 
route, with no midday pick up. 

It is critical that you make 
arrangements for the safe travel of 
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your child home from school on 
Thursday 2nd August. 

You have options: 

1.   Collect your child yourself at 12 
noon; OR,  

2.   Arrange for another family 
member or another approved adult 
to collect your child. 

 

NEW UNIFORMS 

All our new uniforms are in and 
ready to be purchased from the 
school office. 

If you are paying online (POP) 
please do this prior to coming to 
office and bring your receipt with 
you when you come to collect 
uniforms as uniforms need to be 
paid for before collection. 

If you have been given uniforms in 
the past please make sure you 
have made your POP payment to 
the school. 
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DATE 

  

EVENT 

  

COST/TIME 

24/7 Students return for Term 3  

2/8 Half Day Race Day Holiday   

6-10/8 Education Week   

8/8 Coffs Harbour District Athletics  $2 

9/8 Open Classroom / High Tea  

20/9 Musical  
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